Ref; Wear a Hat Day



Dear Parent/Carer

'Wear a Hat Day'

Oakfield School is supporting 'Wear a Hat Day' on Friday 25 March 2022 to raise awareness and funds for the Brain Tumour Research.

Oakfield School supports the cause annually.

We are encouraging all pupils and staff to wear a hat for the cause and to donate 50p which will be passed onto to Brain Tumour Research via the school. Although this is for a great cause it is not compulsory.

We are also selling wristbands at £2 and pens at £1 with all proceeds donated to the cause.

If you would like any further information on this cause then please visit:

www.braintumourresearch.org/wearahatday

Thank you in advance for your support and donation

Yours sincerely

Rachel Davies (Head Teacher) Lee Thompson (Head of Curriculum)

